From: Raed Mansour 
Sent: Tuesday, May 01, 2018 1:09 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: You are a Finalist for the Milbank Memorial Fund and AcademyHealth State and Local Innovation Award

Dear Mr. Berlin,

As per required after travel, I am submitting this summary:

I attended 2018 Health Datapalooza conference in Washington, DC from 4/26/2018 to 4/27/2018 hosted by AcademyHealth where all expenses are covered directly by the host. At the conference, they also announced that the Chicago Department of Public Health were the winners and I accepted the recognition on behalf of the partners for the inaugural Milbank Memorial Fund and AcademyHealth State and Local Innovation Award for the RWJF funded project “Childhood Lead Paint Hazard Data Sharing.” I also attended the conference where we learned public health improvements and innovation methods in health data, and networked to learn of new solutions in community health and prevention strategies to further our mission of preventing illness and promoting health for city residents.

Thank you,

Raed

Raed Mansour

Director, Office of Innovation

Chicago Department of Public Health

